Email of Support - 16 Cleveland Street London London WIT 4HX

1 have been looking at the scheme proposed at 16 Cleveland Street and | am impressed that the owners have decided
to retain the fagade of the building. Being so close to the new Fitzroy Place Development it is imperative that the feel
and character of the area is in tact and some of our older buildings are protected from too much modern design

1 also note, that the scheme’s subdivision of the space seems to be a very sensible way of utilising the building and 1
do not believe that the loss of any commercial space on the ground floor will be noticed especially given the
secondary location that Cleveland Street is.

Best regards

Jane Tiney on behalf of Jonathan Hudson
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